
NEIGHBORS! Please join us for our first ever community Ice Cream 

Social for Pleasant Highlands Neighborhood Association (PHNA)!   

There won’t be any type of a formal meeting; we’re just gathering to 

meet our neighbors and there will be FREE ice cream! 

We are a non-political neighborhood group, with no fees or dues. 

We are NOT an HOA.   

We want to work together to provide our neighborhood with current 

information and to help promote and maintain the quality of life in our 
corner of Clark County. We are here to help keep you better informed on 

issues such as road construction, planning and zoning changes, and 

new housing or business developments in our area.  

Check out our page on the county’s web site! 

www.clark.wa.gov/county-manager/pleasant-highlands 

Pleasant Highlands Neighborhood Association’s boundary map: 

https://gis.clark.wa.gov/ccimages/MapGallery/PDF/

Pleasant_Highlands_Landscape_36x48.pdf 

*Our boundary includes ~2,143 households.

For more information about Clark County neighborhood organizations, visit  
https://clark.wa.gov/county-manager/about-neighborhood-associations 

Neighborhood association newsletters are copied free of charge by the 
Clark County Neighborhood Outreach Office and Clark County’s Print Shop. 
The information and views expressed are solely those of the neighborhood 
association and not of Clark County Government . 
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PHNA NEIGHBORHOOD 

ICE CREAM SOCIAL
SATURDAY, August 24, 2024 

2:00-4:00 pm
Join us for Ice Cream and to meet your neighbors at:

Pleasant Valley Middle School 

4320 NE 50th Avenue, Vancouver WA 

Sign up for our newsletter! https://tinyurl.com/PHNA-EmailSignUp 

Our next neighborhood association meeting will be held on  

THURSDAY, October 10, 2024 at 5:30 p.m. at the  

Clark County Public Works Ops Center, 4700 NE 78th St., Vancouver 

Let us know if you have requests for speakers on specific topics! 

Questions? pleasanthighlands.na@gmail.com 

Pleasant Highlands Neighborhood Association 

Vancouver, WA 

Welcome to Your Neighborhood Association! 
ICE CREAM SOCIAL AT PLEASANT VALLEY MIDDLE SCHOOL 

Saturday, August 24, 2024 from 2:00-4:00 p.m.  

See other side for more info!  
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